Brothers,

Hope you are all enjoying your summer! 

We need your help for two important August events. First, our last brat fry of the year 
is set for Saturday, August 12th at the Piggly Wiggly. This year's brat fry's have been 
very successful and we greatly appreciate all of your help.

Some of our regular crew is unavailable for this event so if you've ever considered 
helping, we'd love to hear from you. Call Greg Krusiec at 920-207-3860 or Gerry Brunner 
at 920-526-8001 and let them know when you can help. 

The second fund raiser is a request for help from our brother knight Dan McMullen to help 
in the SJB Grandstand at the County Fair. Please read over Dan's email and sign up to 
help!  

Dear Knights of Columbus Council 1789:

We at SJB appreciate all of the ways that you support St. John the Baptist School. There 
is an upcoming opportunity that will benefit the children of the parish through 
athletics. We are running the food stand at the county fair that is located by the main 
entrance / grandstand from Thursday 9/2 to Monday 9/6. If you happen to have some free 
time over Labor Day Weekend, please consider signing up for a shift to help us out. Here 
is the sign-up genius link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e4baaaa2fa4f85-thursday

It will come up first showing Thursday but you can navigate through the days of the 
weekend to see what slots are available. 

Thank you for your consideration & hope to see you at the Fair, 

Dan McMullen
SJB Teacher & Athletic Director
3rd Degree Knight 

Brothers, let's do what we do best, help out our church and community!

GK Greg							

